
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 

From: 

To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Re: Comments on the Joint Strategic Plan 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

Victoria Espinel Intellectual Property Enforcement Coordinator Office of Management and Budget 
Executive Office of the President Filed via email Dear Ms. Espinel: I found this form letter on a 
website raising the alarm over the impending take over of media via secret cloak and dagger 
organizations. Instead of sending off the same letter you've received thousands of times I opted to 
write you something new. I am standing up to be counted as one of the many who are firmly against 
the expansion of DCMA. That may be all this letter is worth to you since I can't really offer any new 
ideas. 

At the very least can we avoid following the europeans with their secret agreements? The public's 
faith in government has been steadily eroding and I would hate for my hope to be dashed also. 

One last thing, I've heard Obama is considering using an executive order to get these new rules 
enacted. Please, please save the executive orders for something actually useful, like a real public 
works program. Or better yet removing the term marriage from all governmental documents in favor 
of civil unions? Common usage after all is the true decider of definitions. Sincerely, 
Peter Libby 
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